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Thursday 18th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

Egg Decorating 

 

Looking forward to Easter the children will be decorating Easter Eggs in school once 

again this year. School have purchased foam eggs to decorate and will supply craft 

things for them to use. However if your child wishes to bring in any decorations to use 

during the session that are of a personal choice they are quite welcome to do so. Please 

put those items in a marked bag/box for your child. 

 

The egg decorating will take place during the morning of Thursday 1st April and this will 

be an exciting social time for the children. The eggs will be judged during the 

afternoon by a member of staff and a prize awarded to each class. The children will 

bring them home the same day. School will take photographs so you are able to see the 

children’s efforts.  

 

There will also be a visit from the Easter chicken around the outside of the school 

classrooms and the children will be given an egg. This is being organised by the PTFA 

who will be supplying Easter eggs/chocolates for the children so I would like to thank 

them in advance and thank all of you who support them. 

 

All the children will still get to join the Easter activities planned in their socially 

distanced bubbles so they won’t miss out on the fun that they always have! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

J Neveu 


